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   Excellentia per fidem, per scientiam, per adiuvatum 

Head	of	School:	Mrs	D	Ritchie	
Executive	Headteacher:	Mrs	F	Craik	

 
29th January 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We have recently moved to a new data management system within school and will shortly 
be launching our new Arbor parental app. This will allow us to communicate with you more 
efficiently and, over time, will enable us to merge some of our previous systems into one 
place.  
 
We are aware that there have been some delays in communication as we have moved 
away from Class Charts and we thank you for your patience with the transition so far.  
 
We will send further communication on how to register for the parental app on Thursday 
8th February. Please look out for this information and register your child when prompted.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs R Maxwell 
Senior Assistant Headteacher 
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